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Message from the 

PTA 

The PTA has previously been able to 
successfully apply for charity grants 

which have been instrumental in 

providing equipment for our 

children.  Should you come across any 

grants that may be appropriate, please 

do let us know 

(secretary@friendsoflaunton.co.uk) so 

that we can assess and apply for them.  
 

We continue to value your support of 

PTA initiatives and will keep you 

informed of future meetings, activities 

and elections.  

 

You will still be able to support our 
charity using the following links: 

 

Fundraising Links 

Easyfundraising 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/cau

ses/launtonschool/ and click ‘support 

us’ 

 
Amazon Smile User Guide 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/17

e5V7dEzMdtWvVjvomFQ8IPO17f2vm

VOyE6fdBDZs9A/mobilebasic 

 

Please also join our Facebook group. 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/9023

21096595892/?ref=share 
 

Friends of Launton School (PTA) 

Trustees 

    

AN INVITATION FROM 
ST MARY’S CHURCH 

 

You are welcome to come 
along to our Zoom 

Family Service on "Caring" 

7 March at 10am 
 

Details available from 
Revd Peter on 

revpeterwright@gmail.com
       or  01869 572272 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Message from Mrs. Paterson 

 
We are really looking forward to the children being back in class in person next week. 
Arrangements will be very familiar to the children: just like the autumn term… 
 
World Book Day 2021-Thursday 4th March 
Ash class enjoyed talking about their favourite books during their 
live lesson on Thursday and it was fantastic to see the wide 
range of books children are enjoying at home.  Rowan, Oak and 
Beech class took part in a ‘name the story’ quiz where they 
listened to extracts and looked at pictures from all the stories 
they had read since September.  Chestnut and Rowan took part 
in the official World Book Day quiz.  
We hope you are enjoying ‘The Masked Reader’ story; answers will follow tomorrow in 
the posts section of the Launton Online Classroom. 
 
 
You will find a reminder about the measures in place to comply with the Department for 
Education guidance here  and a letter from the Director of Education here. 
 
You can find details about lateral flow testing for households and bubbles of school pupils 
here 
 

…and here you will find information about a community foodbank drive. 
 

1. Catch it, bin it, kill it 
We have labelled bins for any waste associated 
with personal hygiene, for example, paper towels 
on which children have dried their hands. 
 
2. In, out, wash your hands 
Everyone washes their hands when they enter a 
room and before leaving a room. 
 
3. Our bubble 
This is the group of children and adults, with 
whom you learn, play and eat lunch; your bubble 
remains the same. 
 
4. My fresh air space 
This is the area around you, extending as far as 
you can reach; other people avoid coming in to 
your fresh air space and you avoid going in to 
their fresh air space. 
 
5. Thumbs up 

This is just one way of greeting someone without touching them. 
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Dates for your 

diary 

 

 

 
Term dates 2020-2021 

 

Tem Dates 2021 2022  

 

Updates and Reminders 
 

 

Please be aware the bridge into the village is closed until 1st April. 
 

Please be aware that we have children in school with serious food allergies. To 

ensure the safety of all of our children please avoid sending your child to school 

with anything that contains nuts.  

 

Please follow this link to some information from a local Beaver Group.  
 

http://www.launtonschool.co.uk/Page/Detail/term-dates-1
http://www.launtonschool.co.uk/Files/Download/56939c11-906c-496e-a614-0dacb887d344/cba18e97-fdfa-488e-8c09-411ad5061be9/Confirmed%20Term%20Dates%202021%202022.pdf
http://www.launtonschool.co.uk/Files/Download/449622d1-58ad-4c01-b115-d4479f16bd2c/941d58bd-abb6-4319-823d-2d2538c603c6/Beaver%20document.pdf
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